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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3355 removes the requirement for medical marijuana businesses to submit a certificate of 

compliance to the Oklahoma Medical Marijuana Authority (OMMA). 

 

In its current form, this measure is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the agency or 

state budget. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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